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One of the greatest accomplishments of twentieth century mathematics 

was to give a precise definition of what it means to be “computable”. 

Since we are now surrounded by computers, it is easy to have an intuitive 

idea of what is being discussed and no previous technical knowledge of 

computabilty theory is assumed. I will give an historical overview of the 

development of computability and computational complexity and then 

discuss how recent new ideas are changing the subject.


